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TERAS PROVIDES DRILL PROGRAM UPDATE AND EXPECTS ASSAY RESULTS IN THE 

NEAR TERM FROM ITS CAHUILLA GOLD/SILVER PROJECT  
 

Teras Resources Inc. (“Teras” or the “Company”) (TRA.V OTCQX:TRARF - News): Teras is pleased 

to report that the Company continues to be very encouraged by the excellent progress of its reverse 
circulation and deep diamond core drill program at the Cahuilla project in Imperial County, California. 
We eagerly await the assay results which are anticipated to become available within approximately the 
next two weeks and will issue a news release announcing the results at such time. 
 
The following map shows the locations of the new September 2013 drill holes within the Cahuilla 
project area in relation to the location of the existing NI 43-101 compliant resource and northeast target 
area. It is imperative to note that only a small portion of the mineralized epithermal system has been 
adequately tested to the northeast, west-southwest, south and at depth. Nevertheless, significant 
gold/silver mineralization has been encountered on the surface and in drill holes throughout the entire 
project area far beyond the known resource.  
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